From: The Tamar Protection Society

Charity No 1080453 Co No 037689935

3<sup>rd</sup> December 2018

To:-

The Town Clerk Saltash Town Council The Guildhall Saltash PL12

Dear Sir

Re:1<sup>st</sup> December 2018 - Xmas Lighting Up in Saltash

I am the Chair of the T. P.S and one of our museums is Elliotts 27/29 Lower Fore St Saltash where we always open up for the above festival day.

It has always that all the activities on the day are centred on Fore Street, leaving Lower Fore St cut off. However we did notice that this year the Stage had been moved from right across Fore St to the side which did slightly open up Lower Fore St.

We have al

ways requested that some sort of lighting, decorations etc are put up in Lower Fore St but this year again there was nothing. However in the past 2 years 3 04 garlands have been put on various premises but this year even those were not there, and again the Guildhall was in darkness.. Surely the Guildhall should be the central of the activities as it represents Saltash

May I suggest that a meeting is arranged with the businesses etc in Lower Fore Street be arranged in order that this matter can be fully discussed and progress made so tat more can be done for Xmas 2019 with regard to Lower Fore Street.

Yours Truly

Brigette Dixon